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A few of the interesting topics about which we will soon read in Klinček magazine were proposed by us, students from 7b class because that was our task on the Erasmus+ workshop ˝Journalism and credibility. The workshop was held on Wednesday, October 22nd, and during the workshop, we didn't just propose topics, but we have also had to find photos that would go along with the article.


We should propose to whom we would ask about the information for our article. During the workshop, we have learned that in real journalism there is no making up the facts, but it should be based on real facts and not on the imagination. That means that for the news and other journalistic articles, the journalist has to find credible sources. Also, the journalist should not write about the things he or she didn't see, check, or found out from verifiable sources.

The credibility of a certain article is strengthened by quoting the source and the things the sources have said. In the workshop we have read a few articles, after that, we have analysed who were the sources of the information and are those articles credible or not. /Ivona Siladi, 7B; photo: S. L./


